
Supporting Orphans & Vulnerable Children   

May 2020 Update: 

Due to the current Global situation Rehoboth are also in lockdown at this time. Milly took the decision 

to close the school back in March when the advice from the Namibian Government was the same as 

here in the UK. The school as you know is so much more than simply a place of education. It’s a safe 

place, a place where support, care and food are provided.  Without the school being open many chil-

dren will go without food. 

With this in mind Milly and her team are currently running a soup kitchen 3 times  a week for the local 

community. They have also been putting food parcels together and delivering them to homes in des-

perate need. We are so encouraged that a local supermarket have got involved and are helping Milly 

with this venture. 

Though times are tough Milly continues to serve and put others above herself. All those volunteering 

to help Milly are an inspiration to us and we are honoured to support them. We want to thank each 

and every one of you for joining us in supporting Milly through Hope for Rehoboth. Your donations, 

messages and prayers make so much difference.  

Finally as a charity we are currently having a new website designed which will be up and running in 

the near future. We continue to raise funds for a mini bus for the school, which is an ongoing project.   
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